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<Public> 

Ballot Name: A ballot was not taken for this project as no changes were proposed.  An 

information only filing was forwarded to NERC. 

WECC-0154 VAR-001-5, Voltage and Reactive Control, WECC Regional 

Variance became due for review in January 2024. 

On January 16, 2024, after reviewing the entire document during two public 

meetings, a drafting team of subject matter experts unanimously agreed that 

no changes should be made to the Standard.1    

The WECC Standards Committee (WSC) was briefed on the drafting team’s 

finding.  Acting on the drafting team’s recommendation, the WSC instructed 

staff to provide NERC with an information-only filing. 

Because no changes were proposed, an implementation plan was not needed.  

The WSC was briefed on its procedural authority to approve the project with 

no further due process; WECC Legal concurred. 

 

 

1 Substantive Change: A change that alters the scope, applicability, required actions, or intent of the document. 

Definitions, Procedures, page 3. 


